

Rosemarie Leclair

From: Rosemarie Leclair
Sent: March 16, 2017 7:18 PM
To: Neil Brodie
Subject: Re: Thursday

Thanks..we should have an internal Rate meeting before the Steering ctee. Mary Anne has been stick handling that so check with her on getting it organized....She'll know best timing.

Ctee meeting...I'm not going. Mary Anne and Lynne were going to sit in. Can you confirm that they have it in their calendars.

GRAM...before AT gets a briefing, I should be getting one...Not sure what the timelines were for the interrogatories etc...Has Lynne confirmed that the 24th is ok...If so, schedule me an update on Union no later than Tuesday. And we need to start on coms, if rate is staying as projected. What is the expected release date?? Most importantly, if it conflicts with Manager meeting...reschedule the GRAM briefing.

IESO Market Renewal...at staff level who is coming..I know VPs, but I told them to include others that might find it relevant...have VPs extended that invite?? I know Martine is interested but did not know about it. On Lynne's team, I think manager who does RPP might be interested. Lawyer that handles market rule review...Who is our standing panel on market rules ..(Lynne knows)..that might have an interest. Also , this should be in our main boardroom.

Lastly..DSM...surely this can wait ...We are up to our eye balls getting to year end, and keeping up on rate mitigation....Say no....Not until after Easter...

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 16, 2017, at 5:59 PM, Neil Brodie <Neil.Brodie@ontarioenergyboard.ca> wrote:

Your 3-corners meeting with AT and Serge has been set up for next Thursday – 8am – before the rate mitigation meeting.

There is no internal OEB general Rate Mitigation Meeting next week. I'll put something in the schedule unless you say stop

I've put a HOLD FOR in your calendar for next Tuesday's Committee Meeting for Rumina Velshi. It is the same day as the OEA breakfast with the Minister. And Executive Team

The attachment to this email came in late today. It is the LTEP timelines proposed by the Ministry. Looks like we have til mid-April to get our LTEP submission in.

Gas supply plan letter is up. Forwarded it to AT

Cap and trade presentation decks have gone to Ken.

Revised deck I did yesterday has Lynne and Pascale's blessing. Will send it to AT shortly for comment.

AT has booked a QRAM update for next Friday 24th at 3.45pm.

Pushed back their DSM review briefing a week to March 27. Lynne will bring the update to Status of Apps next week.

Everyone is excited about the IESO market renewal presentation on Monday. Still waiting for materials from them, will distribute when received.

<2017-03-16- LTEP Timeline Slide.pptx>